
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 

 

Believe it or not it is August!!! Have no fear, it is still Summertime. I have missed writing to you so I thought I would 

just jot down a few notes and tell you what life was like here at Saint Anthony’s during the month of July. 

 

We had over the top participation at our Annual Friar Summer Camps and Summer Enrichment programs all had great 

numbers of campers. I cannot begin to thank everyone who helped in any possible way. I have received so many 

positive comments from our campers and their parents. So, a GREAT BIG THANKS to all, especially Mr. Chuck Menzer, 

our Camp Director. We are already planning for the summer of 2024. 

 

Our annual Summer School and Regents Prep classes are all going well. Again, I am most grateful to the summer 

school faculty and their principal, Mr. Jim Medina, for their care and diligence throughout the summer. 

 

July was host to many important and exciting events not only here at school but also across Long Island. The Maggie 

Fischer Memorial Cross Bay Swim was a huge success! So many of our Friars not only swam the distance, but also 

coveted many of the Prizes.  Our Alumni Golf Outing was just simply AMAZING! Great turnout and record-breaking 

contributions that will assist the Richie Reichert Athletic Complex and Scholarships for our Friars. We were most 

privileged to host the Diocesan Quo Vadis Retreat here at school. It was wonderful seeing Teenagers engaging in their 

Faith Journey. Last but not Least, it was great seeing so many Rising Seniors here to take their Senior Photos for our 

Yearbook.  As you can see, July was a most busy and productive month here at Saint Anthony’s. 

 

There has been much going on behind the scenes during the Month of July. The school schedule, senior class 

transcripts, the recording of all final and exam grades, the publication of the school calendar, ordering of textbooks, 

computer updates, iPad distribution prep, classroom updates, financial aid requests and general maintenance of our 

buildings have all been accomplished. We are blessed with so many staff members who work so very hard to keep the 

school moving along so very well. In addition to all of this, many faculty members have attended professional 

development programs to prepare for the upcoming year. 

 

As September approaches, you will meet some new faculty and staff members and see the progress on the Richie 

Reichert Athletic Complex. It is my hope that you have completed summer assignments, bought your uniform and are 

ready to have a great school year. I remind all Freshmen and New Transfer Students’ Parents that there is a 

MANDATORY PARENT ORIENTATION MEETING, SEPTEMBER 5 at 7PM in our school auditorium. 

 

As the song goes..  “SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER”, and Remember, Brother Loves Ya!!!!! 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 


